
 

Share your opinions and experiences of sensory rooms in public buildings. 

 

Deakin University researchers are calling for people to tell us about their experiences of using sensory 

rooms in public buildings and what people think of these rooms. 

You can participate if you are aged 18 and over and have used, or considered using, a sensory 

room/sensory space in a public building during the last 12 months. 

If you are interested and would like to complete an online survey or an interview, please follow this link for 

more details: https://researchsurveys.deakin.edu.au/jfe/form/SV_6PulyxwrRDqLyzY 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like further information, please email Isaac Hale (Student Researcher, ihale@deakin.edu.au) 

or Valerie Watchorn (Principal Researcher, valerie.watchorn@deakin.edu.au ). 

 

This study has received Deakin University ethics approval. Project Number: 2023-076 
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